
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
June 3, 2020 
 

Staffing Announcement – Music Teacher 
 
Kathleen Schell is the successful candidate in our search for a temporary teacher 
(0.8FTE) to fill in for Liz Olsen’s Maternity Leave (Aug 2020 – April 2021). Kathleen 
completed her Bachelor of Music/Education in 2004 and was a teacher at Park 
Meadows School in 2005/2006 teaching Grade 2 and 3. After this, she worked at Dr. 
Probe School on the west side for 5 years teaching music and homeroom classes. 
Most recently, Kathleen has been working at our school since March 2020 and has 
demonstrated flexibility and adaptability as her role of Music Teacher & Learning 
Support Teacher was re-purposed many times throughout the initial stages of the 
COVID-19 pandemic. Kathleen has a passion for music education and promotes active 
learning and music appreciation. She believes that music is for everyone and is 

enthusiastic about putting students first in the classroom in order to support their individual needs and 
learning styles. We are excited to have Kathleen back at Park Meadows for the fall.  
 
I'm so excited to be able to continue working with the Park Meadows family. I have loved getting to work 
alongside this amazing staff, and getting to know the students and families I've had the privilege of working 
with through this online learning time. I can't wait to meet and connect with all of you this fall! 
 
Kathleen will be teaching music during the 2020-2021 until Liz Olsen returns to her position. 
 
 
Mark Blankenstyn     Jackie Fletcher 
Principal      Vice-Principal 
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